
Minutes of Meeting July 28,2022

Board of Directors


Next CLA Meeting will be held August 25, 2022

Cocolalla Community Club House 7:00PM


Attendees: 

Board Members:

Vern Newby-President

Cinda Crow-Treasurer

Kathie McGonigle-Secretary

Fred Vincent-Past President

Tom Herron

Sonia Gladish

Dale Sprecher


Members:

Chuck Gladish

Kim Atkinson


Vern Newby called the meeting to order at 7:10m with the Pledge of Allegiance.


Approval of minutes of the June 23rd Meeting: Fred Vincent moved to approve the minutes, 
Cinda Crow  2nd. All approved.


Approval of minutes of the Special Session from July 22 meeting. Fred Vincent moved to 
approved the minutes, Dale Sprecher 2nd the motion. All approved.


REPORTS: 

Treasurers report-Cinda Crow: Our Balance is now $45,818.36.Water See attached report.


Membership report-Cinda Crow: We how have 81 paid members.


Water Quality Report-Tom Herron: Tom went out on the lake this week with Dennis James. The 
Secchi depth visibility was determined to be 3.5 meters. See attached report.


Water Level Report-Vern Newby: Water level is now at 5.2


Curly Leaf/EWM Invasives Update/observations: Vern found quite a bit of curly leaf at his 
location. He took pictures to identify it. We ask for everyone to look for curly leaf in their 
locations and send a picture of pulled wet samples  and send to Vern to forward to Kim Holzer. 


Lake Host Station Report:

Vern spent 10 hours at the Lake Host Station cleaning and organizing supplies. He greeted 
boaters while he was there. He viewed several water craft while he was there and listed 
locations of the last body of water they were in and how long ago.  He noted no unusual 
findings.




Vern and Fred will connect with Kim Holzer to develop guidelines for the Lake Host. We also 
need to define the purpose of the Lake Host. 


OLD BUSINESS:


The Fall Festival will be at the Southside Elementary on September 23rd, 3-7 PM. We will need 
volunteers and table set up ideas. Vern will contact River to see where our table will be located. 


Ideas of Grants and other fund raising ideas were discussed. That was tabled to a later 
meeting.


The meeting was adjourned.


Respectfully Submitted,

Kathie McGonigle

Secretary



